
Llanrhidian Primary is thrilled to reopen 
its doors and welcome pupils back after 
the summer holidays. The excitement of 
fresh beginnings fills the air as we 
eagerly prepare to welcome our families 
back. After a few weeks away, the joy of 
learning, connection, and growth brings 
renewed energy to the entire school 
community. 

We would like to take this opportunity to 
wish our former Year 6 pupils the very best of luck as they begin their new 
journeys at comprehensive school. While we will certainly miss them, we 
know they are ready for this next step. We hope they carry the skills, values, 
and memories from their time at Llanrhidian with them, guiding them 
through the challenges and opportunities ahead. We are proud of their 
growth and excited to see what they achieve in the future! 

We’re excited to kick off this school year with our autumn topic, "Fizz, Flow, 
Freeze." The success of our launch day, working alongside Gower 
Unearthed and Nature Days, was fantastic, providing hands-on learning that 
captivated our pupils. We’re incredibly grateful to have received a generous 
grant from the Gower Society, which continues to enrich our educational 
experiences. A heartfelt thank you to all involved for making this project 
such a wonderful success! 

As I start my third year here at Llanrhidian, I am extremely proud to be part 
of this wonderful community and am excited for another successful year 
ahead! Diolch! 

Sarah Archard 

Deputy Headteacher   

 


